
 
 

 

 

February 5, 2020 

 

 

Delegate Steve Johnson 

Office of Delegate Steve Johnson (District 34A) 

House Office Building, Room 215 

6 Bladen Street, Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Dear Del. Johnson, 

 

The Maryland Association of Justice Women’s Caucus enthusiastically supports and endorses 

House Bill 575, Sexual Abuse and Assault Awareness and Prevention Program-Human and Sex 

Trafficking.   

 

The MAJ Women’s caucus has 418 female trial attorney members residing throughout 

Maryland.  Many of our members are mothers, grandmothers, or have family members educated 

in Maryland’s public school system. Recognizing the risk of human and sex trafficking, the MAJ 

Women’s Caucus overwhelmingly endorses this legislation as it will educate and empower 

children to protect themselves against this real risk.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ellen B. Flynn 

President 

 

 

 

 


